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Iowa Park Back to School Fair 
 
IOWA PARK, TX — It’s that time of year again! August is just around the corner and school 

will be starting soon. Electra Hospital District will be sponsoring a drive-thru Back to School 

Fair to help families prepare for the year ahead. The event will take place Friday, August 7 from 

6-8 p.m. at Iowa Park Clinic. 

 

The drive-thru event will be hosted by IPC, Park Clinic, and Iowa Park Pharmacy, all divisions 

of EHD. Staff volunteers will be handing out grade-appropriate school supply kits, hygiene/first 

aid kits, and new backpacks for each child as well as information regarding immunizations for 

the school year. To receive the supplies and kits, proof of Medicaid and/or Free and Reduced 

Lunch Aid will be required. 

 

As EHD gathers supplies for the fair, contributions are being welcomed from anyone interested 

in helping. A donation of just $20 will provide children in the Iowa Park community with the 

supplies they need to be successful this school year, according to Cassie Fisher, business 

development director with EHD. 

 

“Any donation is very much appreciated,” said Fisher. “And we thank everyone for their support 

and help with this community project!” 

 

For more information on how to make a contribution to this cause, please contact Cassie Fisher 

at (940) 495-5136. 
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